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FORT VALLEY UTILITY COMMISSION BID
NATURAL GAS SYSTEM REPLACEMENT —Roberta — Myrtle Dr., Seagler Rd., Andrews Dr.

The Fort Valley Utility Commission will accept sealed bids for the construction and installation to
replace the natural gas system on Myrtle Dr., Seagler Rd., and Andrews Dr in Roberta Georgia.
Bids will be received in the Fort Valley Utility Commission Administration Office, 500 Anthoine
St, Fort Valley, Georgia, until 11:00 a.m. local time on Wednesday, March 26, 2025. No bid
may be withdrawn after the closing time for the receipt of bids for a period of sixty (60) calendar
days after bid opening date.

All potential bidders must hold a current Georgia Utility Contractor’s License of proper classification
and in full force and effect, in compliance with Act. O.C.G.A. 43-14. Contractor must be a qualified
natural gas contractor under the laws of the State of Georgia and must comply with any Federal,
State, and Municipal guidelines and regulations. Plans, specifications, and contract documents are
available for review at the Fort Valley Utility Commission, Gas Department, during regular business
hours.

Copies of bid documents and drawings may be obtained from Sapp Engineering & Services, P. O.
Box 26097, Macon, Georgia 31221, by requesting an electronic version by calling (478) 342-0386,
or emailing Jack Sapp at [rsapp@sappengineering.com. A mandatory pre-bid meeting is
scheduled for Wednesday, March 5, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. at 500 Anthoine St. Fort Valley, GA. If
you have any questions or need additional information, please contact Jack Sapp.

Sealed bids will be received in the Administration Office until Wednesday, March 26, 2025 at 11:00
a.m. at which time they will be opened and publicly read aloud. Bid opening will be held at the Fort
Valley Utility Commission, Gas Department, Fort Valley, Georgia. Late bids will not be considered.

Sealed bids must be addressed and submitted as follows:

Fort Valley Utility Commission
Robert Johns

500 Anthoine St

Fort Valley, GA 31030

The Bid Name “Natural Gas System Replacement — Roberta — Myrtle Dr., Seagler Rd., Andrews Dr.”
shall be clearly marked on the outside of the envelope.

The Fort Valley Utility Commission reserves the right to accept none, all or any part of the bid and to
waive informalities or technicalities or to re-advertise as appropriate.
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